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Hello Lake Shore Families! 

It’s hard to believe we have started our second semester this year! We have some 

wonderful activities planned for this month and are looking forward to Spring! 

The Life Skills class visited the Angola Theater last month to see the Movie 

“Doctor Doolittle.” A good time was had by all! This month we will be going to the 

BOCES Winter Carnival in Ellicottville. It will take place on Wednesday February 

5th. They will provide a hot dog lunch with chips, hot chocolate and cookies! If your 

student is not interested in this for lunch or have restrictions, please bring a lunch 

that day or we can have one provided by the cafeteria. There will be many fun 

activities such as tubing, ice hockey, a hayride and music as well! 

It is very important that the appropriate winter outer wear is brought to school 

that day. Coats, boots, hats, snow pants, gloves or mittens and dress in layers. 

Please bring an extra set of clothes for when we return to school. 

This month’s unit in our Unique Learning System is “Housekeeping”. This unit will 

give our young adults the tools they need to keep their home clean and organized. 

See more details on the ULS Newsletter that will describe in detail what lessons 

and activities we will be discussing this month. 



If you have not returned the parent survey please send it back when it is 

completed as it will help me create the new IEP’s for next year. Your input in very 

important to the process. Thank you! 

 

 

     Important Dates 

 

Feb. 5 Field trip to BOCES Winter Carnival 

Feb.7-9 HS Musical and Art Show 

Feb. 14th Valentine’s Day Sundae Party 

Feb. 17th-Feb. 21st Mid-Winter Recess  

Classes resumes on Monday February 24th 

Please email me at maureen.reichert@lscsd.org  or call the classroom at 926-

3799 if you have any questions or concerns and I will get back to you as soon 

as possible. 

Happy Valentine’s Day! 

Sincerely, 

Maureen Reichert 

Dawn Murphy 
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